Association of University and College Employees

LOCAL No. 1 (U.B.C.)

June 28, 1979

Barbara Sobczak Faculty of Forestry

Dear Barbara:

Thank you for meeting with the Grievance Committee yesterday and expressing your views on working conditions in your Faculty.

We emphasize that we welcome any further comments you may have on that meeting or on the subjects discussed there.

If in the future we can be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to give us a call at the Union office.

Sincerely,

Ian A. Spence Vice President AUCE Local One